
 

PPRC NEWS BRIEF 02/12/13 

The Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) on Friday 29
th

 and 

Saturday 30
th
 November 2013 organised a Constitutional Review and 

Validation exercise for the All Political Parties Youth Association 

(APPYA).  

The exercise which took place in Bo brought together Youth from all the 

ten Registered Political Parties in Sierra Leone. 

In his address, Commissioner Alhaji Muctarr B. Williams says the 

exercise is important as this will unite members of the Association. He 

assured them of the Commissions support at all times.  

 

In his statement, the UNIPSIL Representative Patrick Buse assured 

members of the Association of UNIPSIL’s support towards the activities 

of the Association. He says the Association needs to be pro- active 

especially in sourcing funds when UNIPSIL folds up in 2014. 

After two days of deliberations, the reviewed Constitution was validated 

and will be tabled in the Associations Delegate Conference for adoption. 

 

 

For more Information please contact: 

078201770/ 079719283/078290613/078300021 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com  
      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 

076823955/078201770/033777627 
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